
  
 

Dear Camp Shalom Families: 

 

Welcome to Camp Shalom 2012!  I am so excited for the start of the upcoming summer.   The 

camp staff has been hard at work planning so many wonderful and exciting activities in store 

for your camper.  From new chugim, to field trips to performers, special events to overnights, 

and arts and crafts to cooking, there is an endless amount of fun in store!  

 

With our wonderful, committed and well-trained staff, your camper will make memories that 

will last a lifetime.  Whether it’s meeting new friends or rekindling old ones, Camp Shalom is 

dedicated to giving each camper an experience to last well beyond the summer.    

 

Our daily schedule is filled with a wide variety of activities for all to enjoy.  All of our 

activities are designed to provide every camper with the opportunity to get involved, grow 

independently and have fun while in a safe, nurturing, Jewish-enriched environment. 

 

On the website you will find everything you need to know about camp and then some!  We 

know there is a lot of paperwork, but taking the time to review the packet will help ease your 

child into the Camp Shalom routine this summer!  Please note, all paperwork that needs to be 

completed by a parent or guardian must be on file in the Camp Office prior to the start of 

camp.  If your child comes to camp without the paperwork, we will have no choice but to send 

your child home until the paperwork is completed.  If you have any questions regarding the 

Parent Packs, please do not hesitate to contact me.   

 

We are looking forward to seeing everyone on Friday, June 8th from 4-6pm for The Open 

House at the Ross JCC.  If you have any questions, please feel free to call the Camp Office 

at 561-259-3000. 

 

So get your swimsuits and sunscreen ready (label everything), this is going to be a summer to 

remember!  

 

Let the fun begin!! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rachel Fox 

Camp Shalom Director 

561-712-5279 or 561-741-9000 ext. 255 

RachelF@jcconline.com       


